Varch

SPORTS NEWS

Badminton – Female and Male Badminton tryouts have begun. Stay tuned for game schedules.

Flag Football – tryouts will be starting in April.

Track and Field – Stay tuned for upcoming track and field tryouts starting in early April.

GO EAGLES!!!

SCHOOL EVENTS

Ski Trip – March 5th

Musical - Mr. Pettipas, Ms. Burnett, and Ms. Farrell are currently working with students in preparation for this year's musical – **Annie**. Rehearsals take place Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

School Clubs

MONDAY – Dungeons & Dragons, Bracelet making and Grade 8 Intramurals TUESDAY – Girls' Volleyball WEDNESDAY – Gr 6 Intramurals GSA

THURSDAY – Art Club Leadership Group

FRIDAY - Chess Club

Yearbooks and Clothing

The deadline to order yearbooks has been extended to March 31st.

Don't forget to check out our new Ellenvale Swag items on the school website!

Reporting Student Absence

Phone: 1-833-582-6940

Online: https://sishrsb.ednet.ns.ca/public/

For information on individual class activities, look for class websites, newsletters, emails.

MARCH 4-8

Spirit Week

MARCH 4

DHS French Immersion Course Selection Info Session for Parents and Students @DHS – 6pm

MARCH 5

Ski Trip to Wentworth
Gaelic Presentations for Grade 6s.

MARCH 7

Dance 6pm-8pm

MARCH 11-15

MARCH BREAK

MARCH 18

No School – Assessment and Evaluation Day

MARCH 21

Grade 6 Intensive French Program sign-up online.

MARCH 28

Term 2 Report Cards to be emailed home. Grade 6 Band Night 6-8 @ Eric Graves

MARCH 29

No School – Good Friday

Healthy Hunger – Lunch Orders

WE NOW HAVE HEALTHY HUNGER AVAILABLE 5 DAYS A WEEK. CLICK THE LINK TO PLACE YOUR ORDERS

HTTPS://HEALTHYHUNGER.CA/INDEX.PHP

Winter Weather

To help navigate winter, there are three important links listed below:

INCLEMENT WEATHER AND EARLY CANCELLATION TEXT NOTIFICATION

WIND CHILL PROTOCOL - When is it too cold?

MARCH NEWSLETTER

As we are quickly coming to the end of second term, we would like to thank you for your ongoing support ensuring our students have positive experience at Ellenvale.

As February was busy with Grade 9s completing course selection for High School, if you are a grade 9 student, and have not yet completed or submitted the course selection forms, please see Mr. Gabriel as soon as possible. Also, if you have decided your grade 7 or 8 student will not be continuing with our French Immersion and/or Band program in the upcoming 2024-2025 school year, please contact Mr. Wadden as soon as possible.

February was also filled with activities and assemblies to celebrate African Heritage Month. Classes took part in the Buddy Daye challenge, MAJE performed for our students during a school wide assembly, and our Grade 6s continue their work in creating an African Heritage Museum, which will be on display for students to present to other classes.

We would also like to wish Ellenvale's African Heritage Month Quiz team members the best of luck as they will be competing in the finals on March 6th.

Have a wonderful March Break!